
Bruce Forsyth’s email 

Hi Hem, 
  
I hope you are doing well.  We missed you at the recent Transformers Committee meeting. 
  
I am reaching out to let you know that at the Awards Luncheon on March 29, 2022 you 
were one of three recipients of a Transformers Committee Outstanding Service Award for 
longstanding commitment and participation in Committee activities.  More specifically, you 
are one of three participants who have been a member or officer of 35 or more standards 
development activities (task force, working group, or subcommittee) based on the data 
recorded in our AMS.  To put your accomplishment in perspective, about 93% of those who 
have been a member or officer have participated in 20 or fewer activities.  The three 
awardees who have participated in 35 or more activities represent about 0.3% of the active 
participants.  On behalf of the Transformers Committee I want to congratulate you on this 
significant achievement. 
  
This award comes with an engraved plaque.  Unfortunately because the Awards Chair is 
role is new to me I failed to get the plaques ordered before the meeting.  As such I will have 
the plaque mailed directly to you.  Can you provide me with the address to which you 
would like the plaque mailed? 

  
Congratulations & Best Regards, 
  
Bruce Forsyth, PE 
Past Chair, IEEE PES Transformers Committee 
Bruce Forsyth and Associates, PLLC 
Mobile: (405) 473-8300 
Email: bruce.forsyth@ieee.org 
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